
Term 4 Week 7

Celebration of Success
Our P&C run Christmas Markets and Minion Movie Night
was a huge success!! Thank you Stacey, Sascha, Ressie,
P&C committee members and our wonderful parents
who gave up their time and worked tirelessly to make
this event a super special day for all that walked
through our gates!! A former student mentioned that
she had not seen as many people walk through the
gate like she saw on Saturday since 1986!! Another
member of the community sent an email to the school
saying 'For a small school with not much man power he
was amazed at how beautifully the markets were set up
and how many people were in attendance'.
A huge shout out to our amazing students and
incredible staff!! I’m one proud and privileged Principal
to be surrounded by wonderful staff, incredible students
and a brilliant parent community! 
See you all at our next P&C meeting on Monday 5
December at 7pm via zoom.

Principal's  Message

Term 4



Upcoming Events
Event 1 - Taronga Park Zoo

Event 2 - Kindergarten Transition -
Session 4 

Event 3 - Year 6 Farewell 

Tuesday 6 December  2022 – 7.30am – 3.30pm

Wednesday 7 December  – 9.00am - 10.00am

Wednesday 7 December – 5.00pm - 6.30pm

Possum Post

Canteen open 

Canteen open 
Presentation Day 9.30am -11am

Kindergarten Transition - Session 3 
Combined Scripture Assembly 
Library

Students to wear sports uniform 

Week 8– PBL Focus –Learning and
Friendship
Monday 28 November   

Tuesday 29 November 

Wednesday 30 November 

Friday 10 November  

PSSA T-ball  8am at Heathcote

Playgroup every Tuesday 10am – 12pm

Event 4 - Reports Home 
Wednesday 14 December 

Event 5 - LAST DAY OF TERM 4 
Year 6 Clap Out 
Friday  16 December 

A heartfelt thanks to Uncle Dean for performing a
smoking ceremony and his opening address. You would
have to agree that Uncle Dean's smoking ceremony was
so well suited to our beautiful school and the joyful
participation of all who attended was obvious to see. 
A Huge shout out to Deb Summerhayes Executive
Director Metropolitan South and West,  KORE Property
Group, Waterfall RFS, Shire Child Care Centres, Ultra
Tune Kirrawee, Legendary Fish & Chips, Heathcote Public
School, Engadine RSL, Variety Club, Darryl Ford and
Helensburgh Lions Club for your support in making our
Markets a huge success. 
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Congratulations Karen Paxton. Her amazing work in our Cockatoo Cafe was featured in the Healthy
Kid's Members' Magazine. It is great to see our school advertised and Karen regognised for her
voluntary contribution in setting up the School Canteen enabling our students to have the same
experiences as found in bigger schools. I have included the article in this edition of Possum Post! 



As this assembly is a prestigious one it regognises the efforts of students academic, cultural and
sporting excellence. Students with outstanding achievements through assessments, attendance and
representation of dance and sport at high levels will be recieveing awards. We are looking forward to
celebrating the achievements of our students and recognising their accomplishments. Invitation
letters for students receiving recognition have already been sent home. All students are to come
dressed in full school uniform. 
All parents, carers and family members are invited to attend to help us celebrate excellence in
education!

Presentation Day and Year 6 Graduation Day- Tuesday 29 November - 9.30am 

Combine Scripture Christmas Celebration - Wednesday 30 November 
We will finish off the year with a combined scripture celebration. This will be the last scripture session
for 2022. If you do not wish for your child to be part of this celebration please email the school. 

Waterfall PS Gingerbread Drive 

Order your Gingerbread House Kit for Christmas. Spread the word to family and friends 
and support our school! Get creative and make a tasty Christmas Day table decoration!

Lilly Morabito
Principal 


